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27" November 2023
Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 9 Enrichment Visit to The Imperial War Museum, Manchester
Tuesday 19" December 2023

The English Department is delighted to be able to offer the opportunity for your child to visit The Imperial
War Museum, Manchester on Tuesday 19%" December 2023. During the visit, students will have the chance
to tour the museum, learn about the war and conflict from World War One to the present day and consider
the impact of conflict on the personnel and civilians over time. This experience will supplement the students’
study of World War One poets as part of the English Department's Programme of Study for Year 9.

On the day, students will require a packed lunch, snacks and drinks. If your child is entitled to, and requires
a free school meal from our school canteen, please inform the school office. Whilst there may be an
opportunity to visit the gift shop, we suggest no more than £5-£10 spending money. Students will not be
required to wear school uniform, but should wear comfortable clothing for the journey and appropriate
footwear.

Students will need to arrive to school by 08:45am. Coaches will leave school promptly at 9am and leave The
Imperial War Museum in time to arrive back to school for the buses at the end of the day.

Entry to the museum is free but the cost of transport requires a contribution of £16 per student.

Places will be limited and allocated on a first come, first served basis. If there are more students wanting to
attend we will hold a waiting list for if a space becomes available.

If you wish for your child to attend, you should make this payment and give consent via your child’s
ParentPay account only. Please note the trip will open on ParentPay on Monday 4" December at 8.00am
and will be limited to 57 students only due to transport availability.

We are unable to accept any cash payments at the school office.

The closing date for payments and consent is Friday 15" December 2023.

Kind regards,
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Ms A Wild Miss J Ellison

Teacher of English Curriculum Leader for English
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